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From: Henze, Kris - CES,Iowa
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 1:19 PM
To: Rowan, Carol - BLS
Subject: Comments for Reinstatement of the Veteran's Supplement
Iowa Workforce Development uses the information from the Veteran’s Supplement for planning purposes.  It is helpful in
determining what part of the state has the greatest need for a Veteran’s Representative.  The information collected in the
supplement is used to respond to requests from the public as well as to employers who are federal contractors.  The burden
to the respondent is small considering the benefits that are gained.
 

Kris Henze
Labor Market Research Economist II
Iowa Workforce Development
Workforce Data & Business Development
1000 E. Grand Ave.
Des Moines, IA 50319
Phone:  515-281-3890
Fax:  515-281-8195
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